Julie Clark <julie.clark@powell.kyschools.us>

KHSAA Girls State Golf Tournament

1 message

Wed, Sep 14, 2022 at 8:04 AM

Lawson, Kevin <kevin.lawson@fayeite.kyschools.us>
To: "Clark, Julie" <julie.clark@powell kyschools.tis>
Powell County Board of Education,
t am writing this letter asking permission for the Powell County Girls Golf Team or Powell County Girls Golf
Indlviduals to participate in the 2022 KHSAA Girls State Golf Tournament. Should Powell County have a girl

qualify they would be particlpating October 6,7,8 at Bowling Green Country Club. We would be leaving on
October 5 and staying the nights of October 5,6,7.

Thank you so much,
Kevin Lawson

Girls Golf Coach
Powell County High Schoolk
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